
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 6, 1983 

Dear Bob: 

As you know, I have signed an Executive Order extending 
the term of the Presidential Commission on Drunk Driving 
through December 31, 1983. I did this so that the excel-
lent work now under way could be brought to completion. 
I would like to ask you to continue to serve as a member of 
this Commission. 

Until you and your fellow Commissioners began your work, 
drunk driving was America's most neglected public health 
problem. In its interim report, the Commission developed 
an effective legislative program. We intend to pursue the 
Federal role in this area with vigor. With your help and a 
concerted national effort, those who travel America's road-
ways will enjoy safer and longer lives. 

I look forward to receiving the Commission's final report 
when it is issued. Please accept my best wishes for every 
success with your work. 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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